Respected parents, staff and dear students,,,

In the wake of the second wave of COVID-19, we urge you to take all the necessary precautions as specified by Central and State Governments.

You can also reduce your risk by following these simple tips*:

- - ←Maintain at least 1 metre distance between you and people coughing or sneezing.
 - Avoid touching your face.
 - Stay home if you feel unwell.
 - Refrain from smoking and other activities that weaken the lungs.
- Practice physical distancing by avoiding unnecessary travel and staying away from large groups of people.
 - Wear a mask around other people and while venturing outside.

आप सबको '🙏 राम-नवमी ' की बहुत बहुत बधाई 🙏

With Regards

Principal

DAV Public school NTPC Faridabad